
Esteemed Members of the House Committee, Senators and Representatives, 
 
As a father of two, I strongly oppose HB 3063 and I implore you that HB 3063 be taken off the 
table.  
 
This is not about vaccines and opinions on the safety and efficacy of vaccines are irrelevant to 
this discussion. This bill denies and oppresses our freedoms as citizens and our rights as 
parents to make choices regarding what we believe is best and safest for our children.  HB3063 
is a misguided, massive overreach by our government that hurts us in more ways than it could 
ever protect us. I ask you to not support this Bill. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Franklin Marion 
 


